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/" TERMITE & PEST CONTROL
“Service With Aloha”

Tammy Murray

OBJECTIVE:
To participate on the Advisory Committee on Pesticides Board

EXPERIENCE:
I have been in the termite and pest control industry for over 15 years and have become

familiar in the use, application and regulation of many pesticide products throughout
those years. '

Our company has been a member of the Hawaii Pest Control Association since opening
our doors back in 1999. Ihave served on the board for many years and am currently on
my 2™ term as the Association President.




